
A-Wing B-Wing C-Wing D-Wing A-Wing B-Wing C-Wing D-Wing

Number of residents who were  tested 

for COVID-19
2 2 2 1 0 1 0 0

Number of residents who tested 

positive for COVID-19
0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Number of residents who were exposed 

to COVID-19 and are exhibiting 

symptoms consistent with COVID-19 

but have not been tested.

0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Number of residents who were positive 

for COVID-19 and passed
0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Number of staff who were tested for 

COVID-19
1 2 0 2 2 0 0 0 1

Number of staff who tested positive for 

COVID-19
1 1 0 2 1 0 0 0 1

Number of staff who were positive for 

COVID-19 and passed
0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

6/5/20 Follow Up of COVID-19 swabs obtained this week noted 4 swabs were completed - of those - 1 resident 

was negative and 3 residents were positive.  The units affected are A Hall and C Hall of Poplar Run skilled facility.  

Today the Team from the PA Department of Health COVID-19 Support assisted and completed swabbing of all 

residents and staff at the PR skilled unit.  This testing will provide valuable insight into any additional resident who 

may have been exposed to COVID-19 but are not presenting with symptoms.  We anticipate test result to start 

coming back to the facility Late Sunday or Monday.  At that time the facility will be contacting all resident 

representatives to inform them of the test outcome.

* The 

information 

below reflects 

other staff 

positions such 

as 

Maintenance, 

Activities, 

Dietary, Etc.  

The following guide is broken down by facility and level of care.  Skilled nursing, Personal care and Staff member statistics are 

further outlined by color to assist you in quickly identifying  information relative to your loved one.  Colors are assigned as 

outlined below:

Skilled Nursing Facility Resident Information

Personal Care Facility

Staff Information

Poplar Run
Poplar Run - Skilled Nursing Center Poplar Run- Personal Care Center

Based on the test outcome - positive or negative - the facility team will have recommendations to discuss with 

resident representatives, which may include moving their loved one to a different room or unit to insure their 

safety and/or for the safety of others.  While we acknowledge the importance of continuity of care and 

minimizing change in a residents environment, we also know that safety is of the upmost importance when it 

comes to the health of our residents and staff.    Pending tests by unit, resident number and staff will be reported 

6/6/20 once testing is completed later today. 


